
WE MADE IT TO 2021! 
Happy New Year Bellewood! I hope this Newsletter finds you well and healthy. We’ve made it to 2021 and 
made it through a year that felt like it would never end. We are now already in the first week of March and on 
the other side of a 2-week winter storm with ice and snow that came our way. For the last two years as Mayor, 
we have had minimal expenses for snow and ice removal as Mother Nature didn’t give us much if any 
significant snow that needed plowing. Our new contract for snow/ice removal was put to the test over the last 
few weeks and based on the condition of the roads and the many positive emails sent my way, I think that 
they did just that.


Our new commission has now had two meetings over zoom and we are getting to work on the 2021 
Bellewood needs, calendar, and how to create more community events within the city. The first thing that is 
going to be introduced is starting this Friday, March 5, when we will have a visit from the food truck ‘All Thai’d 
Up’ from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm at 3917 Leland Rd. With so many people working from home on a daily basis, 
the commission thought that it would be a great idea to offer a lunch/dinner option for those interested in 
getting lunch without going to a restaurant or even leaving the city. We will be hosting food trucks for lunch or 
dinner each Friday for the month of March. The schedule is as follows:


Friday LUNCH, MARCH 5, 11:00 - 1:00 PM - All Thai’d Up - 3917 Leland Rd 

Friday LUNCH,  MARCH 12, 11:00 - 1:00 PM - SmokN Cantina - Brookfield Ave 

Friday NIGHT DINNER, MARCH 19, 5:30 - 7:30 PM - All Thai’d Up - Ormond Rd/Ridgeway Corner 

Friday NIGHT DINNER, MARCH 26, 5:30 - 7:30 PM - Flavaville - Elmwood Ave 

Please take the time to support small businesses this month by visiting the food trucks that are coming each 
Friday. The locations each week will vary to incorporate different streets within Bellewood. I will communicate 
vie email the menu and location each week so that everyone is aware. Please note that the City of Bellewood 
is not paying for the food like we did for the Ice Cream Social on Halloween. These food trucks each have 
their own Social Media Pages and advertise on there as well so not only will we see Bellewood residents, we 
will also see neighbors from other parts of Louisville. 


Based on the response from this month, we will see about continuing these on a weekly/monthly basis in the 
summer. We are also planning for things throughout the year like our yard sale, block party, July 4th parade, 
ice cream social, Thanksgiving Turkey Trot and maybe even a Holiday decorating contest. We’d love input and 
your help if you are interested in being a part of the social calendar for Bellewood. If interested, please reach 
out to us at CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com. Here’s to warmer weather, good health and a stronger Bellewood 
community to come. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Mayor Mark Klein

 

BELLEWOOD COMMISSION 

The City Commission is utilizing Zoom (6:30 - 2nd Tuesday of month) for our 
meetings until the St. Matthews Library or another location becomes available.

SEND US YOUR EMAIL 

If you didn’t receive this newsletter via email, PLEASE send us your email address! 
We are still in need of a lot of email addresses. 

CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com

FOOD TRUCK FRIDAY’S 

Do you work from home? Have you been eating too many leftovers? Would you want to have access to 
a food truck for lunch or dinner on Friday’s? Read the rest of the NEWSLETTER to find out about the 
Bellewood Food Truck Friday’s coming every week in March. 

	




2021 VERSION 3 

WWW.BELLEWOODKY.ORG 

BELLEWOOD NEWSLETTER 

SPRING                ISSUE 8                MARCH 2021

mailto:CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com
mailto:CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com


 

FOLLOW THE CITY OF BELLEWOOD!!! 
Email: CityofBellewoodKY@gmail.com 

Phone: 502-558-7631 
Twitter: @CityOfBellewood 

FaceBook: City of Bellewood 
Instagram: CityOfBellewood 
Website: BellewoodKY.org

2021 BELLEWOOD CALENDAR 

March 
5 - All Thai’d Up 11-1  
12 - SmokN Cantina 11-1 
19 - All Thai’d Up 5:30 - 7:30 
26 - Flavaville 5:30 - 7:30 

May 
22 - Yard Sale (Tentative Date) 

July  
4 - Parade Down Brookfield 

August  
TBD - Block Party 

October 
31 - Ice Cream Social 

November  
25 - Thanksgiving Turkey Trot 

December  
Holiday Decorating Contest  

SPRING TREE PLANTING


Last year we implemented a tree-planting giveaway for residents 
who agreed to plant a shade tree within the easement of their 
front yard. Because of the success and interest, we are going to 
implement this again for 5 homes that would like to have a tree 
planted in the front yard. With the ice, snow, and wind we have 
had this season, check your trees health and email 
CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com if interested in a free tree. 

In less than 2 weeks we will be seeing more daylight 
each day when we Spring Forward on Sunday, March 
14. With the weather looking to stay in the 50’s for the 

next week or more and the longer daylight ahead, I 
know we will continue to see more and more walkers, 
bikers and joggers. Share the roads responsibly and 

please obey the speed limits at all times. 

FOOD TRUCK MENU FOR  
FRIDAY, MARCH 5, 11:00 - 1:00 

LELAND RD
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